
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 26 ending 28th March 
 

 
 
TRANSPENINE EASTER CHILDREN’S ACTIVITY PACK  
We’re delighted to let you know that the latest Children’s 
activity pack is now available to download free, from 
the Trans Pennine Trail website in time for the Easter break. 
Once again, the pack contains lots of exciting holiday activities 
that will keep young minds entertained during the February 
half term break. 
Bursting with fun and engaging activities, you will be able to 
embark on a Spring Scavenger Hunt and take part in a Great 
British Spring Clean litter pick challenge. You can get creative 
by making Spring Lamb cupcakes and creating your own 
Easter Egg decorations while solving the Easter Word search 
and bringing vibrant colours to life with picture colouring 
before diving into the next instalment of Mandy Mole’s 
exciting adventure along the Trans Pennine Trail.  
It’s a fantastic way to celebrate Easter and the beauty of 
spring! 
The pack is aimed at primary school children with help as 
necessary from you, their parents or carers, and older children 
may enjoy some of the activities too. Download it from our 
Children’s page at:  
https://www.transpenninetrail.org.uk/welcome-to-our-
childrens-page/ or by clicking the image above! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DIETICIANS CORNER – TAYLOR SHAW NEWSLETTER  
Attached is the TS Newsletter with lots of exciting Easter ideas 
and recipes but also some interesting facts! 
Did you know that children are consuming more than twice 
the recommended amount of sugar? Half of this comes from 
snacks and sugary drinks! But what’s the problem? Learn: 

• How much sugar is too much? 

• Spotting hidden sugar 

• Suggested swaps 
 

NEXT WEEK ON THE CALENDAR  
Tues 1st April: BHPS v. St. Elisabeths football (selected pupils)  
Tues 1st April Taylor Shaw Eid themed celebration lunch  
Wednesday 2nd April: Rock Steady concert & FOB Tuck Shop  
Fri 4th April:  Interheatons Hockey St. Thomas’s  
(selected students) 
 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Broadstone 

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
As reported in last week’s newsletter, our reading team have 
embarked on a massive overhaul of our books in school; 
auditing all our home readers, organising them and more 
importantly order more books where needed. This is a massive 
undertaking which doesn’t happen overnight but we will keep 
you updated on our progress look forward to introducing new 
reading material in school. Thank-you  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CELEBRATING EXCELLENT WORK  
Year 3 have produced some fantastic work about pollination 
and fertilisation of flowers! The children below all got awarded 
Headteachers Awards for their detailed drawings of the steps 
involved in pollination and fertilisation of a flowering plant. 
Well done to Poppy T, Orla H, Bradley J & Bodhi B; all 3VH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOB EASTER RAINBOW RAFFLE 

      Here’s what you could WIN: 

      2 Giant Rainbow Hampers   2 Pink Hampers 

     2 Red Hampers    2 Orange Hampers 

    2 Yellow Hampers    2 Green Hampers 

    2 Blue Hampers    2 Purple Hampers 

     2 tickets to a Cocktails ‘n’ Canvas event (worth £70!) 

   Pink Relax & Unwind Hamper    Purple Relax & Unwind  

      Ultimate Games Night In Hamper      Chocolate Orange Set 

       Time for Tea Gift Set       Beauty Box with Chocolates 

           Movie Night Hamper (includes a Sky Movie voucher!) 

       Mini Pamper & Fizz Kit      Mini Mint Hamper 

     2 Stationary Hampers      2 Deluxe Easter Eggs 

      Tickets are just £1 each – available NOW on ParentPay!  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

YEAR 1 SCIENCE 
IN SCHOOL  
 

Year 1 have been 
making 
predictions about 
which seed 
belongs to which 
fruit in Science.   
All of the teachers 
have been so 
impressed with 
the children's 
predicting skills. 
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WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception:  
RBW “Kind” – Rosie-May M Rosie is such a lovely member of 
our class. As well as being a really kind friend to everyone, 
she is also such a helpful, well-mannered little girl. Thank you 
Rosie.  
RLR “Resilient” – Dilshaan S Dilshaan has shown increasing 
resilience this week, especially when writing independently.  
RLE “Cooperative” – Thea P for always doing her best at tidy 
up time to make sure everything is just right. Thea is so 
reliable and a super sharer too. 
 
Year 1: 
1CL Isabelle B for working really hard on her HFW and writing 
some super questions, always using question marks. 
1CR Aurora R for demonstrating she has a secure 
understanding of the suffixes she has learnt and for using full 
stops consistently.  
Class 1/2: 
Aoife F for super sentences! Aoife has written some great 
questions this week and tried her hardest with her 
handwriting. Well done! 
Year 2: 
2SH Danny B for improving the presentation of his writing. 
2MK Corey C For super effort when writing his sentences and 
for editing and improving his spellings. 
 
Year 3: 
3VH Iris H for writing super sentences containing speech.  
3SN Ayla A for trying her best in writing lessons, you have 
been doing really well with self-correction. Keep it up.   
Class 3/4: 
Tilly T for having fantastic ideas and using great emotive 
language in her persuasive letter. 
Year 4: 
4EE Emie-Beau S impressed Miss Kirton and Mrs English with 
her enthusiasm for writing this week, catching up with letter 
and independence in her writing lesson.  
4DM James F for writing a fantastic letter in the role of a 
character from Krindlekrax. I'm so impressed! Well done! 
 
Year 5: 
5SH Seb A Seb has written a great narrative story based on 
War of the Worlds. He has included all the features and has 
punctuated sentences accurately. He has also used fantastic 
suspense to build up to the attack by the aliens!  
5CB William P for excellent ideas, sharing his work with good 
adjectives and a range of sentence types. 
5LK Rory K for writing a fantastic alien invasion narrative in 
his own independent style. It has been a joy to read! 
 
Year 6: 
6JL Max J for a fantastic start to his Romeo and Juliet 
narrative. You've included some fantastic Shakespearean 
language, well done. 
6ZW Will H for applying excellent vocabulary choices to suit 
the purpose and audience of the writing genre. 
6CM  
 
 
 
 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 
Boathouse 2  
Lucas R Well done Lucas for working hard in maths and for 
being encouraging and kind to all the class.  
Reception:  
RBW Harrison PW Harrison is an all round superstar! He has 
a wonderful attitude to school, always completing 
everything asked of him with a smile on his face and trying 
his best. Well done!   
RLR Lily T Lily always brings a huge smile with her to school 
and is full of ideas and enthusiasm.  
RLE Felicity Y The smiliest, kindest and most twinkly of super 
stars. Felicity is a joy to have in our classroom. We are so 
impressed by her super attitude and progress in her reading. 
Well done.  
Year 1: 
1CL Jaida B for becoming much more confident in herself 
and always giving things a go. 
1CR Lochlan M for becoming more independent when 
starting a task and for showing great listening skills this 
week. 
Class 1/2: 
Zaki A for a brilliant week! Zaki always has a smile on his face 
and he is a fantastic friend. Keep it up Zaki!  
Year 2: 
2SH Casey J for trying exceptionally hard in all his lessons.  
2MK Elijah JG For a super week and for working so hard in 
maths when explaining his thinking. 
Year 3: 
3VH Alizah A for working hard in all lessons always with a 
lovely smile.   
3SN Ralph B for great work in maths, you always try your 
hardest to complete all activities.  
Class 3/4: 
Lyla Rose S for putting her hand up a lot more and working 
independently when writing her persuasive letter. Well 
done! 
Year 4: 
4EE Imogen D for a great attitude to learning, always trying 
her best. Resilience has paid off with a super result in our 
end of term maths assessments.  
4DM Olivia L for working incredibly hard in writing to ensure 
you had a complete piece even though you had less time. 
Amazing effort! 
Year 5: 
5SH Tom R Tom has worked so hard this week and has 
shown a really positive attitude in class. He has been a kind 
and thoughtful partner and group member, sharing and 
listening to ideas. Well done, Tom!  
5CB Abrahim A for volunteering ideas, working hard and 
being helpful.  
5LK Adam R for working so hard this week both 
independently and as part of a group. Keep up the hard work 
Adam!  
Year 6: 
6JL Ted C for brilliant focus and effort in all lessons this 
week. What a great week you've had, Ted. Keep it up! 
6ZW Hannah WH for hard-working and independent 
attitudes to learning.  
6CM  
 


